
 

On August 16th at 5:30 p.m. the Three Lakes Town Board of 

Supervisors will conduct a listening session on 2012 Road 

Construction Projects. Citizen participation is highly 

encouraged, especially seasonal residents and landowners 

before they leave for the year. 

The purpose of this session is to get citizen input on what 

roads and projects they think the Town needs to consider 

for the 2012 construction season and beyond. 

Listening sessions are not regular meetings of the Town 

Board. Although a quorum of Supervisors may be present, 

no action of the Board will be undertaken. The purpose of 

the session is to allow open interaction between the 

Supervisors, citizens and landowners.  

Those attending will have the chance to fully express any 

opinions they may have on the topic of road construction. 

You may submit written comments if you cannot attend. 

For those that may have more questions or require special 

needs in order to attend, please contact the Town Office at: 

715-546-3316 


